(Prepare in triplicate)

FISCAL NOTE

Prepared in regard to:

HOUSE BILL NUMBER 63

(list bill or resolution and number, if available, or subject)

On Thursday, January 17, 1969, a meeting was held in the Motor Vehicle Department regarding HB 63, to determine what the computer could do in setting up a system of establishing values of passenger motor vehicles.

It was estimated that the computer could do about 3/4 of the work and the cost would be \$50,000.00. The remaining 1/4 workload would have to be done by hand, and might involve a two month work load.

These are estimates only.

Date of preparation: 1-18-69

Signed:

Motor Vehicle Department